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August 21, 2018 
 
Dear Friend: 
 
I invite you to join me, the Suffolk County Legislature, the Suffolk County Office for the Aging, 
and other Suffolk County residents as we say farewell to summer with our fifth annual  
Farewell to Summer Concert, a free evening of musical entertainment for Suffolk County  
residents at the Patchogue Theatre for the Performing Arts. 
 
Each year, the Suffolk County Office for the Aging holds the Farewell to Summer Concert as an 
outreach event to introduce older residents to the office and services available to them.  This year’s 
annual Farewell to Summer Concert will be on Thursday, October 4, 2018 at 
7:00 p.m. at the Patchogue Theatre for the Performing Arts, 71 East Main Street, Patchogue,  
New York.  The popular band “Tradewinds” will provide an evening of musical entertainment. 
 
While there is no fee for this special event, guests must be registered and have a ticket to attend.   
Free tickets can be obtained on line at:  patchoguetheatre.org or by calling the  
Office for the Aging at 631-853-8200.  Please note that seating is limited.  Reservations will be made 
on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Additional information may be also be obtained by contacting the Office for the Aging at 
631-853-8200.   Enclosed is a flyer that you can distribute or post to help spread the 
word to any and all you think may be interested in attending this year’s  
Farwell to Summer Concert. 
 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the show. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Steven Bellone 

Suffolk County Executive  

 

 
 


